
2019 Lower Dauphin Youth Cheerleading Clinic 

Hosted by the LD Cheerleading Coaches and Varsity Cheerleaders 

When:  September 17th and 18th from 6:00pm- 7:30pm 

Where:  Lower Dauphin Middle School Gym                                                                      

Who:  Any student ages 5-13 (and a resident of LD School District) are welcome (No previous 
cheer experience is necessary) 

Price:  $25.00 per child 

Includes:  T-shirt and the opportunity to practice with the Varsity Cheerleaders for the 
Varsity football game on September 20th against Red Land! The kids will learn a number 
of chants that they can perform at the game.  

Checks should be made payable to Lower Dauphin School District **with your child’s name 
in the memo** and can be returned to your elementary school office with the registration 
form and payment attached. 

*Please note:  Cheerleaders will be grouped according to age during instruction. 

**There will be cheer items on sale at the practices  
Items available for an additional fee— payable by cash or check**  

For more information on what is for sale, please follow our Facebook page:  
Lower Dauphin Falcon Cheerleading  

Deadline for Registration:  Friday, September 6th 2019 

If you have any questions, please e-mail Coach Hollynn Paul at ldcheerleading@gmail.com  

————————————————————————Detach Here------------------------------------------------------ 

2019 Lower Dauphin Falcon Cheerleading Youth Clinic 

REGISTRATION FORM 

Name__________________________________________   Age___________  Grade ______________ 

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 

T-shirt Size:                          Youth Small       Youth Medium          Youth Large 

                                            Adult Small        Adult Medium           Adult Large 

This event is sponsored by the Lower Dauphin Cheerleading Boosters. 
THIS EVENT, PROGRAM OR GROUP IS NOT SPONSORED OR ENDORSED BY THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT.  NO INDIVIDUAL 

IN HIS/HER CAPACITY AS AN OFFICIAL OR EMPLOYEE OF THE LOWER DAUPHIN SCHOOL DISTRICT ADMINISTERS, MANAGES, OR 
SUPERVISES THE EVENT, PROGRAM OR GROUP. 

mailto:ldcheerleading@gmail.com

